
From: Yura, Jane
Sent: 1/17/2013 6:16:55 PM
To: julie.halligan@cpuc.ca.gov (julie.halligan@cpuc.ca.gov)

Doll, Laura (/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=LRDD)Cc:
Bcc:
Subject: CPUC Safety Symposium - Planning meeting W/utilities 1/30 in SF

Hi Julie — sorry to hear you are out ill — I actually just got back in last week after being out for 
a while with the flu. It’s been a prolonged recovery on my end.

We postponed the call we were to have with|Redacted |(from |Redacte [and associates) - but I 
did get a chance to talk with|Red |a bit. We thought it might be a good idea to get Sempra (Bret 
Lane) and Southwest Gas (Jerry Schmitz) and PG&E (me) together with you, when)Redacted 
and [Redacted|are here on 1/30 Wednesday.

I contacted Bret and Jerry, and they could fly in for a meeting late the morning of 1/30 or early 
afternoon. Do you think you could accommodate a meeting? Future ones could be via phone, 
but it may be good to have one face-to-face to discuss content, logistics, and any assignments 
you’d like to make.

Get better soon,

Jane

415-973-1398
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